Qctober 31, 2016

Manitowoc Public Safety Committee

¢/o Manitowoc City Clerk, Jennifer Hudon
900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Chairman and Members of the City of Manitowoc Public Safety Committee,

We jointly and respectfully request the removal of the no parking zone directly adjacent
to the property owned by the Alano Society of Manitowoc at 404 S. 29th Street and
immediately across the street from the Manitowoc Public School District (MPSD)
Central Office.

We believe that this no parking designation is archaic and was put in place fo
accommodate a small loading dock and its one-time articulating truck traffic when the
school district facility was owned and operated by a local manufacturer.

Both the Alano Society and the school district have occasional need for the parking
spaces that must remain vacant due to the current no parking zone. MPSD hosts its
regular school board meetings at the S. 29th Street administrative facilities, and the
Alano Society occasionally hosts special events, where parking in this area would be
much appreciated by local citizens.

Representatives of both of our organizations would be happy to appear at any meetings
necessary to facilitate a positive response to our request.

Sincerely,
W LA b‘jﬂl
Gary“Gorychka Chris Dupre

Alano Society Building & Grounds Director, MPSD




